

## Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative

Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 1304 Ronzheimer Avenue St. Charles, IL 60174

Phone: 331-228-4873 Fax: 331-228-4891

March 5, 2014

Ms. Linda Brodine 42W433 Jens Jensen Lane St. Charles, IL 60175

Dear Linda,

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous donation of 50 children's books. We have given them to the preschool and elementary students in the New Pathways program, one of our services for students with autism and other neurodevelopmental delays. I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization and for this gift that allows parents and children to enjoy your special stories. We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing the donation.

Sincerely

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D.

**Executive Director**